
Nick is thrilled to have the opportunity to direct for the West 
Bend Children’s Theater for their 2023 season. He had the 

pleasure of working with the company in 2019 for their 
production of Madagascar the musical. In addition to his 
time with WBCT, he has collaborated with many different 
southeastern Wisconsin directors which will enable him to 

bring a unique perspective to the company. He holds in 
high regard the WBCT’s mission to offer children the 

opportunity to experience the beautiful world of musical 
theater. He looks forward to sharing the world of pure 

imagination with the community as the company celebrates 
their 90th season of performance.


